
RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

 Lizzie Barnicoat
Clerk to the Council

PO Box 1548
Bedford, MK44 5AX

Tel: 01234 771702
July 2023 

Planning Officer
Bedford Borough Council
Borough Hall
Cauldwell Street
Bedford MK42 9AP

Dear Officer,

APPLICATION  NO:- 23/01622/LDE Cert  of  Lawful  Use  and  Dev  (existing)
Application PROPOSAL: Certificate to confirm that the parking and driveway on site
has been in place and in use for more than 10 years at 33 Ravensden Road –  The
Council  reviewed  the  application,  it  was  unanimously  agreed  to  respond  with
submission comments inline with the Parish Council comments made to the previous
application 23/00876/FUL around safety, resolution passed.

The comments were:
APPLICATION NO:- 23/00876/FUL dropped kerb at 33 Ravensden Road -  the
Council  reviewed  the  application,  it  was  unanimously  agreed  to  respond  raising
concern that this would mean a highways access and visibility splay on a sharp bend,
resolution passed.

Yours sincerely,

E. Barnicoat

Lizzie Barnicoat
Renhold Parish Clerk


